
Site Report – Meshik – March, 2025 
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke  
and LPSD School Board Members 

From: Josh Stauber, Principal 

 

Photos & Description of Activities and Events 
 
Mr. A’s class working on their assembling skills                                   Gym time 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Math Time! 

 
Creations from the book Hatchet 

 



 

Personnel Update 
Teachers: 
K-3 Aaron Packard (Former student teacher, coming back next year as regular full time teacher) 
4-8 Lauren Seiter (First year teacher with LPSD)  
9-12 JW Newton (2nd year with LPSD) Also in charge of Student Government and CTE 
 
Adam Pacana (Tutor, working primarily with individual students in Lauren’s room) 
 
Classified: 
Holly Matson (cook, many years with Meshik) 
Chris Bybee (custodian, bus driver, first year) 
Kavekah Stogner (Classroom aid, first year, works primarily in Aarons room with academic support, also PE 
aid) 
Preschool teacher (vacant) 
 

Eligibility 
Basketball team represented well at Chignik Lake and placed 2nd overall for 3-man Districts.   
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
LSAC Activity 
LSAC meetings occurred Sept. 18th, Oct. 9th, Nov 13th, Jan 15th, Feb 10th, March 5th.   
  
Members include: President Toni Christensen, Vice President Jaclyn Christensen, Secretary Tisha Kalmakoff, 
and Members Maxine Christensen, and Breanna Griechen. 
 
Annual Goals:  
-School/Community Collaboration 
-Increase opportunities for students through: Student Government, Athletics, CTE, Project based learning, 
and community involvement. 
-Maintain communication 
-Focus the school being a community event location 
-Working to help our students meet graduation requirements 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Community Engagement 
 
Student Government hosted a successful Valentine’s dinner for the community where a good time was had 
by all and money was raised for their planned school trip to Hawaii 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Middle school kids helping out and learning some service skills 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Carnival is happening this month (March 20-22) and will be hosted at the school.  Please join us if you can! 
 
 

 
 
 



Professional Development 
- Teacher and Staff members are gearing up and taking part in required training for State Testing during the 
week of April 7-11.   
 

Pupil % Attendance K-12 
We currently have 27 students enrolled.  
K-3 (9) 
4-8 (8) 
9-12 (5) 
February attendance: 
-K-3 (95%) 
-4-8 (80%) 
-9-12 (90%) 
 

Student and Staff Safety 
 

Other 
 
Sarah Lang from the Alaska Peninsula and Becharof National Wildlife Refuges will be visiting Meshik this 
month to work with the kids to create images and poems for possible entry into next year’s bird calendar.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


